
 

 

 
 
Thursday 19 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Floral Pavilion – ‘Jack & The Beanstalk’  F2 to Year 6  
 
As a Christmas treat we have booked to see ‘Jack & The Beanstalk’ at the Floral Pavilion for 
the whole school to enjoy on Tuesday 19 December 2023. 
 
We will leave school at 12.45pm, after an early lunch, and return to school at approximately 
5.00pm.  When we return to school we will take all children into the main school where they 
can be collected, further details will be given nearer the time.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £18.00 (£9.00 if your child is registered for free school 
meals (not including Universal Infant free school meals)) to cover the cost of the theatre and 
coach.  The school will provide refreshments. To help spread the cost; money can be paid in 
instalments via ParentPay, full payment must be received by Monday 04 December 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 
 


